

February 26, 2024

MEMO

TO:

All Affiliates of the Winnipeg Labour Council

FROM:

Melissa Dvorak, President

RE: Collection Drive Posters

Greetings Sisters, Brothers and Friends;

The WLC Engagement & Action committee is holding a collection drive for the Spence Neighbourhood Association called "From Houseless to Home". We are looking for a variety of items to help with this. The drive launched at the February 20th General Meeting and will end at the in-person April 16th General Meeting.

I have attached a poster and am asking for all affiliates to please pass this poster along to your members, and to display it at work places if possible.

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact either myself at wlcpresident@winnipeglabour.ca or my Executive Assistant at wlcadmin@winnipeglabour.ca.

In Solidarity,

Melissa Dvorak

President

Stephanie Mack

Engagement & Action Committee Co-Chair

MD&SM - cope342

WINNIPEG LABOUR COUNCIL

FROM HOUSELESS TO HOME

COLLECTION DRIVE FOR SPENCE NEIGHBOURHOOD ASSOCIATION

The WLC's Engagement & Action Committee are collecting a variety of items to help folks who are experiencing long-term homelessness. They are ready to move into their home, but have limited essentials when they move in.

BEGINNING FEBRUARY 20

ENDING APRIL 16

WHAT YOU CAN DONATE

NEW OR USED ITEMS

All items can be dropped off at the WLC office or contact the office to arrange a pick up

MONETARY DONATIONS
GRATEFULLY ACCEPTED



ITEMS WE ARE COLLECTING:



pots & pans, set of 4
dishes, bath towels,
kitchen towels, large
blankets, pillows, shower
curtains, cutlery, cooking
utensils, paper towel,
toilet paper, kleenex,
cleaning supplies,
toiletries, and spices or
basic pantry items







CONTACT US TO DONATE:

204-942-0522 wlcadmin@ winnipeglabour.ca